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The mechanics are getting all buses ready for our 2022- 2023 school year, 
we were able to get 5 buses equipped with extended stop signs, which is a state 
requirement for all buses that transports students. We are still waiting for the 
other extended stop arms to arrive.  All the First Aid kits and Bodily Fluids kits are 
restocked, just waiting to have all the fire extinguishers be refilled then put them 
in all buses. The Transportation Department has a scheduled DOT bus inspection 
set for July 25, 2022.

 Bus # 2222 went into the body shop for insurance repair, Also the 2013 
security Chevy truck just got out of Cut Bank auto body for insurance repairs.  

 All other personal are cleaning buses for the July Inspection, we are running 
behind because of too many summer school trips and not enough summer 
personal. We have had 53 trips in the month of July. I’m having to use the 
mechanics and supervisor to drive some of these field trips.

The office staff has been busy getting the trips billed and getting ready for 
the up coming year. 

          All surplus has been awarded and the exempt license plates removed. We 
are just waiting for the winners to pick up their vehicles.

  I am working on a new milage cost for all school activities trips due to high 
fuel and oil prices. 


